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FONSI NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

TO: State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

Date: 6/28/19 

FROM: California Department of 
Transportation 
District 11 
4050 Taylor Street 
San Diego, CA 92110 

SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 
(Pursuant to : U. S. D. 0 . T. Order 5610. 1 C, Paragraph 5. b) 

SCH#: 2018101025 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: 
The City of San Diego proposes to improve the interchange at Interstate 805 
and Palm Avenue located in the community of Otay Mesa in the City of San 
Diego within San Diego County. Palm Avenue is classified as a four-lane 
collector and is a prime arterial between 1-805 and Dennery Road. The project 
would widen the existing overcrossing, add an eastbound through-lane on the 
bridge, and widen and realign the highway ramps and roadways. This project 
would increase capacity to address the increase in local traffic that has occurred 
and is expected to increase in the future. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been 
made for this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned 
by the Federal Highway Administration pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327. A copy of the 
FONSI and the attached Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the 
California Department of Transportation office located at the above address. 
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